
 

KENDALL HOUSING AUTHORITY 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE 

APPLICATION FOR THE MOVING TO WORK 
DEMONSTRATION  PROGRAM  

 

The Kendall Housing Authority (KHA) will conduct a public hearing on its Application 
for the Moving to Work Demonstration Program (MTW Flexibility II Cohort). The 
hearing will take place at 11:00 a.m. on Monday, October 30, 2023, in the Boardroom 
at the Kendall County Health Department at 811 West John Street, Yorkville, IL from 
11:00 a.m. until noon. Anyone requiring special accommodations should contact the 
KHA office at 630.690.3555. 
 
Copies of documents pertaining to the MTW Plan are posted on the KHA website, 
www.kendallhousing.org under Public Notices starting October 16, 2023. The public 
comment period begins Monday, October 16, 2023, with written comments accepted 
until 4:30 pm on Tuesday, November 14, 2023. Comments by interested citizens can 
be mailed/dropped off at 711 E. Roosevelt Road, Wheaton, IL 60187, Attention MWT 
Comments, or emailed to Kendall Housing Authority at MTW@dupagehousing.org. 
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http://www.kendallhousing.org/

